
WEEKLY NEWSLETTER

Dr. Tim Hogan is conducting our Family of Parishes Lenten Mission based on a
book that he wrote in 2021: The Gift of Cultural Hurricanes: Tools to Rebuild

Authentic Spirituality. While acknowledging that technology has brought a lot of
benefits, one of his key points is that technology has made it harder to connect

with each other and with God. He gives some practical tips on how to re-establish
that connection. Here’s 3 for families: 1) Try to eat dinners together. Children learn
a lot of social skills at the table. 2) Enjoy device free dinners. Or if going cold turkey
is too hard, start with making one meal a week device free. 3) Practice gratitude.
At mealtime or bedtime, ask family members to share what they are grateful for
that day, “the small moments of delight” in nature and life. Feeling thankful can

improve sleep, mood, and spirituality.

This Week with Mrs. Kelly
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Both SEPA and School Committee
members are staying on board for the
2025-26 school year. Therefore, there
will not be applications going out for

open positions at this time. 

 Seedlings for Children. Classrooms
will have jars for students to bring in
their change for Lenten almsgiving,

and the proceeds will also go towards
Seedlings for Children. The last day to

bring in money is this Monday!

UpdatesUniform Reminders
Everyone is growing, and with that comes
shorter skirts. Remember that skirts should
not be rolled and no more than a couple

of inches above the knee. If you are in
need of a longer skirt, we have a few

available for consignment.

Leggings under skirts should be solid black
or solid blue, not gray. The leg should be

tapered (no flare). 

Grades 3-8 should be wearing a belt with
pants. Pants should be cotton material,

not performance or joggers.

K-4 girls must wear jumpers next year. The
exception is for add-to-uniform Fridays
where K-4 girls can wear skirts with a St.

Edith shirt. 

Light blue polos will no longer be
permitted for the 2025-26 school year.

https://www.seedlings.org/


Link to school calendar
There is no school on Friday,
April 4th, due to an
Archdiocese-wide professional
development day!
SCRIP Physical Card Order
Dates are due in RaiseRight by
3PM on 2nd Friday of each
month: April 11 and May 9.

Sign up for lunch duty for the week of March 31st, 2025
PK, K Prep, and Kindergarten
1st-8th grade

Fish Fry sign up
Grandparents Day volunteering sign up

https://www.stedithschool.com/explore/about-us-2/school-calendar
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090849A9A72DA5F94-55955474-kindergarten
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090849A9A72DA5F94-55955447-1stthru
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090849A9A72DA5F94-54279992-preparing#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0B4AAAA92AABFD0-55828398-volunteers#/


Students in grades five through eight are eligible for the Honor Roll. To qualify for
the Honor Roll, a student must have A or B grades in all academic subjects, and in

all non-academic subjects, an Outstanding or Satisfactory in conduct.

St. Edith Honor Roll
thirD QUARTER

Eighth GradeSEVEnth Grade

FIFth Grade SIXth Grade

Chase Cook
Ben Dziobak
Joel Edward

Dominick Isele
Nikhil Jose

Ben Malinowski
Abby McKay

Brendan Mink
Josie Niemiec

Ava Perino
Jonathan Thekkel

Michael Ashford
Ann Bragg

Stella Carter
Maria Files

Ella Kalmbach
Carter Kiefer
Keilana Kufel

Ellie Kwiencinski
Sonny Lamsen

Jakob Liepa
Mia Mascarello

Ciera McCarthy-Soto
Luka Nancovski

Ryan Parker
Genevieve Reisner
Katelyn Thompson

Erin Timmis
Olivia Urban

Jacob Alvarez
Michael Grahor
Daniel Howard

Aidan Kiefer
Shanelle Munson

Nick Paterni
Carter Woodruff

Matthew Albano
Josie Bilotto

Zoey Blackburn
Armen Broglin
CeCe Cassata

Damien Denault
Josephine Fornash

Lucas Kufel
Austin Mink

Alex Niemiec
Gabriela Perino

Ryan Phillips
Adrianna Urban

Evan Zagata



Fish Fry Dessert Schedule 

March 7th 

March 14th 

March 21st 

March 28th 

April 4th 

April 18th
Drop off all donations at
the parish hall. 

 

All Grades 

PS4/PS3 

K-Prep 

Kindergarten 

3rd 

8th 

1st 

2nd 

4th 

5th 

7th 

 

All Grades 

Each Lenten season, the families of St. Edith Catholic School are asked to
provide baked goods/desserts for each Friday Fish Fry. All desserts should
be dropped off either the Thursday before or Friday of Fish Fry. A table or
cart will be outside of the school office to collect the desserts. If you are
dropping off on Friday after 3 pm, please take your dessert directly to the 
parish hall. Desserts can be store bought or homemade. 

April 11th 6th All Grades 

Date Grade Grade 



The Mother-Son DanceThe Mother-Son DanceThe Mother-Son Dance
date has been changeddate has been changeddate has been changed

to May 31st!to May 31st!to May 31st!


